
From: CHEVALLIER Natalie <Natalie.CHEVALLIER@oami.eu.int>
To: "'scit.mail@wipo.int'" <scit.mail@wipo.int>
Date: Wed, Mar 31, 1999 12:05 PM
Subject: SCIT strategic plan

Dear Mr. WITTIG,

Concerning the proposed strategic plan, the OHIM has the following comments:

As a general remark, the proposal includes a large range of information, but
information on the SCIT actual work for the year 1999/2000 is lacking.

Point 4. Second point should read:
"Reduce the information access gap..........."

The information in points 1-8 could have been summarized as an introductory
and more emphasis placed on point 9 concerning the Implementation plan,
which should be, in our opinion, the main subject of the proposal.

Thanking you in advance for taking our suggestions into consideration.

Kind regards,

Natalie CHEVALLIER
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